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OF INTEREST 

 
Of Interest 
 
ASSOCIATION FOR PRACTICAL 
AND PROFESSIONAL ETHICS  
 
The Association for Practical and 
Professional Ethics encourages high 
quality interdisciplinary scholarship and 
teaching in practical and professional 
ethics by educators and practitioners who 
appreciate the theoretical and practical 
impacts of their subjects. The organization 
supports efforts of colleges and 
universities, centers, professional 
associations, and local, state, and national 
governments that seek to foster curricular 
development and scholarly research on 
ethical issues.  
For information about programs, events and 
membership, visit 
http://www.indiana.edu/~appe in the About 
Us section.” 
 
M.A. IN HEALTH CARE ETHICS 
 
The master’s program in health care ethics 
at Saint Joseph’s University is designed to 
prepare individuals for the complex and 
growing field of biomedical ethics.  The 
program fosters a critical analysis of 
bioethical topics through the interplay 
between moral theory and medical 
practice. 
For more information, visit 
www.sju.edu/grad/hce or contact the Program 
Director, Mark Aita, S.J., M.D. at 610-660-
3427 or email maita@sju.edu. 
 
 
 

NEW ETHICIST POSITIONS 
 
Director of Ethics 
Bon Secours Health System  
Marriottsville, Md. 
 
The Director of Ethics is responsible for 
system-wide leadership of the Bon Secours 
ethics program, including clinical and 
organizational ethics structures and 
practices, ethics consulting services, and 
organizational compliance with the Ethical 
and Religious Directives for Catholic Health 
Care Services. 
For a complete job specification and to apply 
online, please visit: 
http://careers.bonsecours.com/search-for-a-
job.html 
 
Ethicist Position 
Our Lady of the Lake Regional Medical 
Center 
Baton Rouge, La. 
 
Our Lady of the Lake Regional Medical 
Center in Baton Rouge, La. seeks a full 
time ethicist.  The position will also serve 
as senior ethics scholar at Our Lady of the 
Lake College, a 2,000 student Franciscan 
college.   
To learn more, visit www.ololrmc.com or 
contact Pete Guarisco, Vice President, 
Mission Integration, Franciscan Missionaries 
of Our Lady Health System.  
Phone: 225-922-7483 or  
E-mail: peter.guarisco@fmolhs.org. 
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